
  PUBLIC WORKS MEMORANDUM                      
 

City of Jackson 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

TO:  Mayor and Board of Aldermen 
 
FROM:  Janet Sanders, Director of Public Works 
 
DATE:  May 29, 2025 
 
RE:  Corrective Deed of Dedication for Cane Creek Road Right of Way 
 

 

Our new mapper, Rachel Heise, with Alliance Water Resources, while mapping the 

newly accepted and recorded right of way for Cane Creek Road, discovered a typo by 

the surveyor in one of the bearing directions in the legal description. The attached 

Corrective Deed is needed to correct that legal description and will be recorded with the 

Recorder of Deeds upon approval. 

As always, if you have questions, please contact me at jsanders@jacksonmo.org or 573-

243-2300 x 2031.   
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